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Dear parents/carers 

 

We would like to invite you to come and share our Christmas songs and 

poems on Wednesday 11th December at 9am in the school hall. 

 

Afternoon nursery children are welcome to join us for the morning 

performance on this day with parents/carers taking them home after the 

event. 

 

We would like the children to wear a Christmas outfit to perform their songs, 

please arrive wearing your outfits at the start of the school day. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all for a lovely Christmas event. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Miss Jacob, Mrs Penn, Miss Butler, Miss Dennis and Mrs Heeks. 
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